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Dear Colleague,

We are very pleased to invite you to participate with a poster at the Conference “Archaeology and Linguistics in the modern world. Exchange of knowledge in the History of Mankind” which will take place in Simferopol and Yalta, from the 20th to the 23rd of September, 2012.

The Humboldt-Foundation will cover the costs for your trip (up to 200 UAH) and your accommodation. We hope that you will be able to participate in this research endeavor and present a poster with a paper ca. 1000 words in length (see Attachment). 
Working languages of the Conference are English and German. Please send us a short summary of your lecture (ca. 1000 characters in length) before the 1st of March, 2012. It will be published prior to the Conference. 

If you have any question please do not hesitate to contact the Organizing Committee. Please send your response to the following e-mail: v_mordvintseva@yahoo.com.

Dr. Valentina Mordvintseva

Chairperson of the Organization Committee
